November 2, 2004

John McKay, USA
601 Union Street, Suite 5100, 

Seattle 98101-3903
Dear Mr. McKay

I am writing you today to inform you of a consistent pattern of corruption in our local legal practice.  Enclosed are three letters detailing some of this, as it applies to the King County Prosecutor’s office.

More is to follow, including specific complaints through Federal agencies regarding aspects of this case.

It is clear in the record that I have been falsely accused of sexual harassment in response to calls for government fiscal accountability in matters going back as far as 1989.  The susceptibility of the legal profession to such false charges have made the profession itself nothing more than an abuser in the cycle of violence.  In addition I believe it to be the case that both the handling of the specific cases cited in the enclosed and the retribution I have experienced afterwards are evidence of a more deeper corruption directly motivated by that fiscal connection.

I understand, based on your office’s decision on the Nordstrom Parking Garage controversy that you may be limited in your actions.  However I will appreciate your time as I proceed with this investigation if in nothing else to make sure I am keeping this very complicated matter in an understandable form.

Who knows, I might also have some additional information on the Nordstrom financing case as well.  And I am definitely seeking to advance the law through my actions at this point in my life.  One goal is to try and tie together various civil rights types abuses including employment, sexual (including rape?), and monopoly and understand the legal profession’s responsibility and role in relation, most specifically as they relate to its influence over the economy.

Sincerely,

Douglas Tooley

422 S. Wright Avenue

Tacoma, WA 98418

253 475 5311
dltooley@net-venture.com
